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	Purpose/Objective:  To provide a Draft Liaison Statement for WP 4C to send to WP 7C on EESS-RNSS matters.     


	[bookmark: _Hlk64614191]Abstract:  This contribution is intended to propose a Draft Liaison Statement for WP 4C to send to WP 7C on EESS-RNSS matters, including RFI compatibility between EESS (active) transmitters and RNSS receivers operating in the 1 215‑1 300 MHz frequency band.  The October 2023 WP 7C meeting sent a reply LS to WP 4C (Document 4C/448, “Updates regarding Working Party 7C consideration of draft new Recommendation ITU-R RS.[EESS_SAR-RNSS], draft new Report ITU-R RS.[EESS_SAR-RNSS], and working document towards a PDN Report ITU-R RS.[AGG_EESS_SAR-RNSS]”) in response to Doc. 7C/482, Reply Liaison Statement to WP 7C on EESS-RNSS Matters (from WP 4C’s June/July 2023 meeting).  The contribution will update WP 7C on relevant developments during the April 2024 WP 4C meeting. 
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